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SEUPB & INTERREG IVA 
 
At its meeting on 06 January 2010 the Committee for Finance and Personnel received 
an oral briefing from Department of Finance and Personnel officials on the EU 
Commission Taskforce Action Plan and from the Special European Union 
Programmes Body (SEUPB) on EU Programmes. This included information on the 
implementation of INTERREG IVA.  
 
Given the interest of Committee for Enterprise, Trade and Investment in the 
INTERREG IVA Programme, members agreed to forward the briefing paper received 
for this evidence session to the Committee for information. 
 
The draft Hansard of the briefings on the EU Commission Taskforce and from 
SEUPB will also be available shortly on the Committee for Finance and Personnel 
web pages. 
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